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Amsterdam

Onboard Amsterdam
March 5, 2020

Dear Valued Guest:

| know many of you have had questions about our recently revised itinerary, and | thank you for your
patience as our team has worked through this process once again. | hope you continue to enjoy our
special 2020 Grand World Voyage and wish to advise you of the renewed changes to our itinerary.

The decision has been made to revise the itinerary after careful consideration of the highly dynamic and
unpredictable changes we have seen recently in travel restrictions and port operations. We will no
longer call to any ports in Sri Lanka and India, and have added ports in Western Australia and Indian
Ocean instead. After out calls at Sydney, Townsville, Cairns and Darwin, our itinerary will be as follows:

Date Destination Arrive Depart
Monday, March 16 Darwin, Northern Territory, Australia ~ 8:00 AM 5:00 PM
Tuesday, March 17 At Sea

Wednesday, March18 At Sea

Thursday, March 19 Broome, Western Australia 8:00 AM 5:00 PM
Friday, March 20 At Sea
Saturday, March 21 Exmouth, Western Australia 8:00 AM 6:00 PM
Sunday, March 22 At Sea
Monday, March 23 Geraldton, Western Australia 8:00 AM 5:00 PM
Tuesday, March 24 Fremantle, Western Australia 8:00 AM Overnight
Wednesday, March 25 Fremantle*, Western Australia Overnight 5:00 PM
Thursday, March 26 At Sea
Friday, March 27 At Sea
Saturday, March 28 At Sea
Sunday, March 29 At Sea
Monday, March 30 At Sea
Tuesday, March 31 At Sea
Wednesday, April 1 At Sea
Thursday, April 2 La Possession, Réunion 8:00 AM 5:00 PM

*Amsterdam’s voyage segment will now end in Fremantle, Western Australia, rather than in Colombo,
Sri Lanka. For guests scheduled to disembark on March 25, previous information, pertaining to the turn-
around changes will equally be applicable.

@

Holland America Line®



For guests with Holland America Line tours booked for the cancelled ports, you will automatically
receive a refund to your original form of payment. Our Shore Excursions team is working to secure tours
for our updated destinations and we will advise you when they are available. Should you have any
questions, please visit us at Guest Services.

We appreciate your understanding that this unprecedented situation is beyond our control and regret
the necessity to alter our itinerary. Please know that we are working to provide the best possible
destination experience for you.

On behalf of the officers, staff and precious crew of Amsterdam we look forward to continuing to serve
you on our voyage together and remain, as always, at your service.

Kind regards,

Captain Jonathan Mercer
Master, Amsterdam



